
                                 
 

 
 

8th Joint French Macro Workshop  
Paris, 22 June 2015 

 
The eighth Joint French Macro Workshop, sponsored by the Banque de France Foundation, will take 
place in Paris on June 22, 2015. Seven papers in various fields of macroeconomics will be presented.  
Location: Banque de France, 31 rue Croix des Petits Champs, 75001 Paris - Espace conférence, salle 
n°2. 
 
8:30-9:00 
 
9:00-9:45 

 
Registration 
 
 Marianne Andries (TSE) 
“Information Aversion”  

  
9:45-10:30 Ernesto Pasten (Central Bank of Chile, TSE) 

“Bailouts and Prudential Policies – A delicate Interaction” 
 

  
10:30-10:45 Break 
  
10:45-11:30 
 
 
11:30-12:30 
 
 
12:30-13:45 
 

Michael Weber (Booth School of Business, University of Chicago) 
“Inflation Expectations and Consumption Expenditure”  
 
Key-note speaker. Marco Bassetto (University College, London) 
“Forward Guidance, commitment or both?” 
 
Buffet lunch 
 

 
13:45-14:30 

 
Christoph Bertsch (Sveriges Riksbank) 
“A detrimental feedback loop: deleveraging and adverse selection” 

  
14:30-15:15 Patricia Gómez-González (Banco de España) 

“Financial Innovation in Sovereign Borrowing and Public Provision of Liquidity”  
 
15:15-15:30 Break 
 
15:30-16:15   Francesco Pappadà (Banque de France) 

 “State capacity and the cyclicality of fiscal policy”  
 
Program Chairs 
Philippe Martin (Sciences Po), Isabelle Méjean (École Polytechnique) 
 
 
To register: please send the attached registration form, or write an email, to 
fondation.rech@banque-france.fr by 15 June 2015. 

     



 
 

The Joint French Workshop in Macroeconomics 
 
The goal of this workshop is to bring together European macroeconomists to discuss current research 
frontiers on a regular basis. To encourage participation from young economists, we aim to reserve at 
least half of the presentation slots for economists who have completed their PhD no more than 6 years 
before.  
 
Applications from economists from all European institutions are welcome, in all fields of 
macroeconomics. Theoretical and empirical contributions are equally welcome. 
 
The workshop is a one day event, and takes place twice a year. The next workshop should take place 
in Autumn 2015. Funding is available for presenters. 
 
Please send a mail to fondation.rech@banque-france.fr if you would like to be included in future 
communications about this workshop. 
 
 
Participating institutions 
CREST, École Polytechnique, Paris School of Economics, Sciences Po, Toulouse School of 
Economics 
 
Financial and logistic support 
Fondation Banque de France pour la recherche en économie monétaire, financière et bancaire 
 
 
 
 


